

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic received today a courtesy call from Ms. Michela Telatin, the newly appointed Head of UN Office for Project Services (UNOPS) in Belgrade.

The meeting was an opportunity for Minister Dacic to welcome the new Head of UNOPS Office in Belgrade and convey his belief that successful cooperation and realization of concrete development projects with this specialized UN agency would be continued in the following period.

Minister also thanked UNOPS for the generous assistance it offered to the Republic of Serbia in the context of revitalization and reconstruction of the parts of the country affected by the devastating floods that hit Serbia in 2015, and in particular for the personal engagement of UNOPS Executive Director Grete Faremo.